INWEB / MED-HYCOS meeting in Belgrade, Apr 2001

27th April 2001, Belgrade, Serbia.

A meeting took place in Belgrade on April 27th allowing INWEB and MED-HYCOS to examine
ways in which they may support each other. The main item of the agenda however was the
scientific database under preparation, for which INWEB has received financing from UNESCO.
This is due to be completed by the end of May 2001. Minutes of the meeting are available from
Katie Quartano at inweb@inweb.gr
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